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Norfolk County Council 
 

Temporary Traffic Restriction Order 2024 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Section 16a as Amended by The Road 

Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994 
 

In the Parish of Mulbarton 
On 31st October 2024 

 
Temporary Restriction of Traffic Movement 

 
Norfolk County Council, HEREBY GIVE NOTICE that to facilitate the Woolworth 
Halloween Haunted House event, they intend to make a Traffic Order, the effect of 
which will be to temporarily restrict vehicular traffic on the U71705 Bromedale Avenue 
from 5m south of its junction U71706 Poterbush Road to its junction with U71728 
Ryefield Road in the PARISH OF MULBARTON. 
 
The Order will come into effect on 31st October 2024 and will remain in force for 8 
hours.  The road will be temporarily restricted (except for emergency and pedestrian 
access) from 16:00 to 23:59 on the 31st October 2024 for the duration of the event.   
Restriction on traffic will only be enforced until normal traffic flow can be maintained. 
 
Where appropriate during the period of the closure temporary suspension of existing 
permanent Traffic Orders may be imposed 
 
Alternative route will be via: 71705 Bromedale Avenue, C194 Cuckoofield Lane 
 
The promoter of the event is Woolworth Haunted House 

 
A copy of the order and plan may be inspected at Norfolk County Council at the 
address below during normal office hours. 
 
The team dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is South Area Streetworks 
(Community and Environmental Services Department) contactable by telephone at 
0344 800 8020 or email at streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk. Details are also available at 
https://one.network. 
 
 
Dated this 23rd day of October 2024. 
 
 
Katrina Hulatt 
Director of Legal Services (nplaw) 
County Hall  
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
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